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As we all know in Casa Luz we have families of 

different nationalities and cultures and this 

year we took advantage of this diversity so that 

each of the families had the opportunity of 

bringing a dish, food or drink typical of their 

country, in order to share with everyone and 

learn from each other. 

 

 

 

 

We want to thank all the families who attended 

the summer fest and enjoyed the afternoon as 

much as we did.  

 

 

We hope you enjoy your summer! 

 

SUMMER FEST: 

On Friday, July 8th, we celebrated our 

summer fest at the Englischer Garten. We 

gathered with the families and children of 

Casa Luz to enjoy a fun and entertaining 

afternoon, full of games and activities. 

We started the afternoon with a dance in 

which children, teachers and parents 

participated. Afterwards, cones were 

handed out to those children who are 

leaving Casa Luz to go to school next year, 

and with this wishing them the best in their 

new stage.  

 

This year there were 4 stations to play at, 

each one very different from the other. 

There was a station where the children had 

to knock down a tower of glasses with a ball, 

as well as another one where they had to 

pass water from one bucket to another as 

fast as possible with the help of a sponge. 

The next station was none other than the 

popular “sack race game”, where the little 

ones couldn't stop laughing and enjoying the 

moment. Finally, we had the Casa Luz T-shirt 

decoration station, where parents and 

children sat down and decided what they 

wanted their T-shirt to look like, making 

each one unique and different from the 

other. 

   


